TELEPHONE G22-T3

e

g. . Bannett eompany

“The Fome of Studebaker”
927 AMERICAM AVENUE
Lona BEACH, CALIFORMIA

June 19, 1937

Mr. Bob Lelbold
1042 Myrtle Street
Long Beach, California

Dear Bob:

Let me thank you for your letter in rela-
tion to our present situatlon.

I apprecliate your confidence and your sincerity
and the very conscienttous manner in which

you have operated our shop since your position
a8 Service Manager.

I like you and I am hoping and praying that
this thing may be dealt with 1n such & manner
as will enable us to return to work and operate
our shop in a profitable and sane manner,

With kindest regards, I beg to remain.

Yours truly,
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